James Neave

From: George Rayson <

Sent: 08 October 2019 17:37

To: James Neave

Subject: RE: Kilmarnock Farm - WSCC/041/19 - JN re further info required - 04 10 19
Hi James

My apologies | believe there has been confusion our end. Usually when additional information is needed we submit
it to the case officer who then will add it to the current application. Is this not how it is done at Mid Sussex ? we do
not usually go back through the portal to submit additional information.

I will speak to clients regarding a way forward, | agree to the extension till the 6™ December.

Kind Regards

George Rayson
Planner
(BSc Hons)
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WS Planning & Architecture | Europe House | Bancroft Road | Reigate | Surrey | RH2 7RP
| www.wspa.co.uk

You can follow us on: LinkedIN Twitter Facebook Pinterest Instagram YouTube

Please consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
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